
'

e t

0 Pos' AS ,
i

STATE Of NEVADA
* * DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES

I !
* DIVISION OF H EAl TH.

tyt SumEAu OP CONSUMER HEALTM P R OT ECTIO N S E RVIC ES

SOS East Rene Statt? 620 StLaost Statt?
Cannon Cstv, Navaca 89710 Las vasas. NavaO A SetSS
TELapwoNes (7029 SSS 47SO TELEPMcNas (702) 389 0241

April 9, 1980

;

i

Efr. G. Wayne Kerr
Asst. Dir. for State Agreement Programs
Offica of State Programs
U.S. Nucicar Rcgulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kerr:

This is in response to your letter of March 27, 1980, concerning
the NRC annual rcView of the Nevada radiation control program
which was conducted March 4-7, 1980.

We now plan to make partial inspections of NECO's licensod opcration
on a monthly basis and arrange that the scope covered by three such
inspections will add up to a complate inspection. Each complete
inspection will be documented and summarized with the licensee.

Stato inspectors have been instructed to always inform management
at a licensee's facility on first contact that an inspection will be
made of those operations authorized by the license.
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Sincorely ,
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-' John Vaden
Supervisor
Radiological Health
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CC: Ralph DiSibio, Ed.D.
John H. Carr, H. D.

James A. Hmundson
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